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Supreme Training and Beyond

Brother Knights,

The week of October 7th became an extremely chaotic week for all involved with
making training available to all the Arizona KofC members.

Short notice notification from Supreme of a training representatives visit to our
state the week of October 21st. Could we, as a state, respond to a short notice
call for attendees? Especially on a work night! At dinner time!

Yes you did! In total, for the four nights of training, 152 brother knights attended
Patrick Harrison's training. Thank you to all that turned out to show how
important training is to our districts, council and individual members.

Speaking of Training by Supreme! Registration for new webinar scheduled for
December 11th at 8:30 p.m. Eastern time is available now. The topic is: Your
Story, Your Council, Your Faith in Action.

Registration for the webinar does not mean you must attend at that specific
time. As a registered participant you can listen to and watch the trading session

at a time when it is convenient for you.

You can register at: www.kofc.org/trainingmicrosite. This is a new link!

Should anyone have questions please contact State Training Coordinator.

Bob Julien at rajulien@cox.net
Phone 480-860-0720 (home) or 480-707-9246 (cellphone).
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